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The Public Servants Association (PSA), as the majority Union at the Public Service Commission (PSC), welcomes 

the appointment of Professor Samadoda Fikeni as new PSC Commissioner. 

  

Professor Fikeni brings with him a vast amount of experience and knowledge about research and policy analysis. 

He held various key positions in the education fraternity. His experience will add value to the PSC’s operations and 

service delivery model. It is trusted that his character and professionalism will enhance the PSC’s image and that 

he will actively pursue the mandate to investigate, monitor, and evaluate the administration of the Public Service. 

 

The PSA applauds President Cyril Ramaphosa for appointing a Commissioner of Professor Fikeni’s calibre with 

the hope that this appointment will restore the dented integrity of the institution. The PSA will continue to support 

the mandate assigned to the Office of the PSC, which includes the eradication of corruption in the Public Service.  
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